
From: Cam Finley   

Date: Friday, December 8, 2017, 7:08:32 AM 

To: <consumerrelations@oeb.ca> 

Subject: APPLICATION NUMBER: EB-2017-0306 - MERGER OF ENBRIDEGE AND 

UNION GAS [CSE: nVc7ti, TKT: peoZXj] 

 

Hello. 

 

My wife and I approve of this application if and only if the OEB applies appropriate regulations 

to the new company to ensure that it operates equitably on behalf of its customers and maintains 

a fair residential price of natural gas. 

 

There is an implicit danger of excessive power, independence and price gouging in this kind of 

merger and we hope that the OEB will ensure that customers will be served fairly. 

 

The email which we attempted to send to the address provided by Enbridge about this 

application to merge with Union Gas did not go through so we are contacting you. 

 

Please pass our comments on to your relevant department. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Cam Finley and Jane Crabtree 

 

 

 

 




